

August 12, 2016

Mr. Mike McDonald Sonitrol Verified Security #30 – 3033 King George Blvd. Surrey, BC V4P 1B8

Dear Mike,

I am writing to thank the Delta Police Department and your Sonitrol Monitoring staff for their outstanding work overnight!

Just after midnight last night your Sonavision Live Monitored Video System detected a thief breaking into our compound near the south gate. Your monitoring staff dispatched the Delta Police Department immediately; and I understand their 911 operator asked you to stay on the line while the officers responded so they could have real time updates of the event. This coordinated effort led to the capture and arrest of this thief.

It is wonderful to see the results we had overnight. Again, please pass along our thanks to the Delta Police and the responding officers for their great work.

Best Wishes,

Pal Bagri

Owner

Hap Enterprises LTD.